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Shooting Death Under Investigation  February 1, 2012 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
On January 31, 2012, at approximately 7:40 PM, deputies from the Solano County Sheriff’s 
Office responded to a report of shots fired on the 20 block of Reis Avenue, in unincorporated 
Vallejo.  Upon arrival, deputies located one victim in the driveway of a residence who appeared 
to have suffered from multiple gunshot wounds.  Emergency medical services were called to the 
scene to provide medical aid but determined the victim was deceased.  Detectives from the 
Sheriff’s Office were called to the scene to investigate the case.  Crime scene technicians also 
responded to process the scene for evidence related to the case.  The victim has been identified as 
Dorian Walls, a 38-year-old resident of Vallejo.  He was transported to the Solano County 
Coroner’s Office, where an autopsy is scheduled to be conducted today.  
 
This case remains under investigation.  No further details related to this case will be released at 
this time. 
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